
January Fifteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Six

Gebelein
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I acknowledge the receipt of and thank 
you for your letter dated January 6th with enclosures.

The Joseph Smith teapot, always, attracts 
a great deal of attention, and I am very happy that I 
am the owner of it.

Possibly, I will, despite the fact that I have 
a Benjamin Brenton porringer, be interested in the one 
you refer to when it is available for purchase.

I had a telephone request from some person 
who was representing that she was writing an article 
on the Benjamin Brenton silver which was to appear in 
"Antiques", asking that I grant her permission to look 
at my Benjamin Brenton pieces. I, of course, said yes. 
That was the last that I heard from her.

If you obtain the Benjamin Brenton porringer, 
please may I hear from you?

Sincerely yours,

CCM:mam
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